
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Belvedere Sunday Service August 16 
 
Drissa Kone 
August 7, 2020 
 

 
 

Dear BFC, 

 

Greetings brothers and sisters! We hope everyone has been staying safe and healthy during this pandemic. 

 

Our first Sunday Service at Belvedere since the pandemic will happen on Sunday, August 16th. Please 

spread the word with other families as well! 

 

We look forward to seeing our brothers and sisters again while taking safety precautions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 


